
 

   

 

Product Discontinuation Notice – AT3 Modules 

Mar 9, 2015  

Dear AT3 Module Purchaser, 

This letter is to notify you that, effective immediately, the following ANT module products are 

discontinued due to low demand and key component end of life:   

 ANT11TS33M4IB 

 ANT11TS33M5IB 
 

We recommend the following pin-compatible drop-in substitutes from our current module 

portfolio: 

 N548M4CB or N548M5CB 

 ANTAP281M4IB or ANTAP281M5IB 

 ANTC782M4IB or ANTC782M5IB 
 

All of these modules are more cost effective and have RF regulatory approvals in major 

markets. Our application engineering team is ready to assist in the module selection and 

conversion if needed.  

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact your local 

distributor or ANT support. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Thomas Zhao 

Sr. Product Manager 

thomas.zhao@dynastream.com 
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